

Scott Hongo President Board of Education

Jennifer Williams Vice President Board of Education

Carolyn Williams Board of Education

Julie Izzo Board of Education

James Schmid Board of Education

Jonathan Fredericks Board of Education

Tiffany Rutkowski Board of Education

Joseph Gilfus Superintendent 315.429.3155 x. 3500

Jessica Radley Business Manager 315.429.3155 x. 3002

Michelle Primeau Jr/Sr High School Principal 315.429.3155 x. 2701

Crystal Chrisman Elementary Principal 315.429.3155 x. 1701

Bridgett Manley Director of Pupil Personnel 315.429.3155 x. 2803

Daniel Guenthner HS Guidance Counselor 315.429.3155 x. 2802

Mirella Pazzaglia MS Guidance Counselor 315.429.3155 x. 2804

Heather Campione K-6 School Nurse 315.429.3155 x. 1600

Dorothy Connor 7-12 School Nurse 315.429.3155 x 2601

Joseph Stack Busing Coordinator 315.429.9388

DOLGEVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

38 Slawson Street
Dolgeville, New York 13329
www.dolgeville.org

August 1, 2023

Dear 12th Grade Students and Families:

I hope you've had some time to relax and enjoy all that the warm summer weather brings! The school building has been bustling with summer school activities, staff trainings, and the building project. In a few weeks, 12th grade will be upon us. With that in mind, here are some key details you will want to make note of:

- Sports begin on August 21st. Be sure to sign up using Form Releaf on the district
 webpage if your child is interested in being part of any team. Specific questions related to
 athletics can be directed to Mr. Zilkowski (dzilkowski@dolgeville.org)
- Open House will be held on September 5th from 5:30 PM- 7 PM. During this time
 12th Grade Orientation will be held in the cafeteria at 5:45 PM
- <u>School Starts</u> on Thursday, September 7th. The building is open to students for free
 breakfast at 7:25 AM and instruction begins promptly at 7:45 AM each day. In the
 upcoming weeks, you'll be able to see the district calendar and master schedule, including
 information for delays and half days, on the district webpage
- <u>School Supply</u> information, for all 7-12 classes, is now posted on the district webpage. It can be found under the *JR./SR HIGH* tab
- Yearbook information and dates are included on blue and orange papers in the packet.
 Please pay close attention to the deadlines to ensure that your yearbook best reflects you
- <u>Important Dates</u> for senior activities and trips, will be coming to you soon from Mrs. Wagar and Ms. Gracey

While it was a very long time ago, I remember the excitement and anticipation associated with becoming a senior at DCS. I look forward to seeing everyone soon and welcome any questions you may have between now and then. Email or Parent Square messages are the best methods to reach me, but you are also welcome to call or come in for a meeting. Enjoy the remainder of the summer! See you soon!

Warm Regards,

mprimeau@dolgeville.org

315.429.3155 x 2701